
From:  

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:27 PM 

To: Ewan Campbell; Steve Adams (Cllr); Andrew Parkinson (Councillor); 

Planning 

Subject: 2024/1122/P Frognal Lane  

 

Dear Ewan, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to bring to your attention the 

recent correspondence from Mr. Florian Leonhard, sent on Thursday, 

September 5, 2024, at 9:12 AM. 

 

Mr. Leonhard, a current owner of the garages on Frognal Lane, mentioned in 

his letter that the garages are “messy.” I also note, on 09/06/2024 Mr. 

Leonhard referred to his property as “currently looks derelict” and the “awful 

looking garages that don’t go with an otherwise beautiful street”. Given this, 

it may be more appropriate for him to address any concerns regarding the 

condition of his own property through a decorator / cleaning company before 

commenting on light implications which contradict professional light reports. 

 

Additionally, I would like to highlight that an industry-standard light 

assessment conducted a loss of light of over 80% in some of our homes in 

Palace Court. This is a matter of concern for the residents. 

 

Kind regards 

 


